

St. John's C of E School

Newsletter

June 2023 Issue 9 www.st-johns.croydon.sch.uk



GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK!

Miss Redman sadly left St. John's last Friday. We wish her every success in her new venture!





SPORTS







Our annual Sports Day will be on Thursday 6th July from 9.15am onward. Parents are welcome to attend to cheer everyone on! Children will need to wear their P.E kit at school for the day and have sun cream applied before they come to school. They will also need to bring a full water bottle and a hat.





















GOVERNORS' FUND CONTRIBUTIONS

A gentle reminder if you haven't already paid towards the School Development Fund, you can still do so by going to the payments section on Weduc. Contributing to the School Development Fund is a great way to support the School and to ensure that our buildings and facilities are constantly improved. We do hope that all parents/carers will support the school by ensuring they contribute to the fund to enable us to continue to improve the school's environment and to ensure the education budget is kept for the greater benefit of the children at St. John's.



CURRENT VACANCIES AT ST. JOHN'S

St. John's is seeking to appoint a Breakfast Club Assistant and Teaching Assistants (TA) including Lunchtime Supervision. If you, or someone you know, is interested in this position please click **here** to view the adverts online. Applications should be submitted by Monday 10th July.





PLEASE LABEL CLOTHING

Please can parents/carers clearly label all items of your child's uniform. Last half-term there were several un-named items collected in our lost property box including water bottles and lunch boxes.





RED SCARF - GOOD BEHAVIOUR AWARD

Well done to the following pupils who have recently been awarded the Red Scarf Behaviour Award! Parents/Carers of children who have been awarded the Red Scarf can collect their FREE hot drink from our Olive Branch Café!

Bear - Alexis **Badger - Tsion** Toucan - Valana **Turtle - George** Lemur - Theo

Frog - Bethany Chameleon - NJ Caterpillar - Indhi Polar Bear - Jasmine **Dragonfly - Amelia**



THANK YOU!

A huge thank you to Mr Curum who has very kindly provided new football kits for the St. John's Football Team! We are very grateful for this generous offering made to the school.







SUMMER HOLIDAY CAMP

Bookings for the Summer Holiday Camp are now open on Weduc! Coach Alex will be running the camp for two consecutive weeks;

Week 1: Monday 24th July - Friday 28th July. Week 2: Monday 31st July - Friday 4th Aug. Childcare vouchers can be used and the camp will be open to years 1-6 groups.







CELLO CONCERT

Thank you to Debbie McGregor for recently organising a concert where some of the St. John's pupils were able to showcase their progress with learning the cello. The children really enjoyed performing! We look forward to seeing more of their progress in the future.



ST. JOHN'S PRAYER

Loving God, Creator of all times and places, we thank you for the gift of summertime, the days of light, warmth and leisure.

Thank you for the beauty that surrounds us everywhere we look: the multi-colored flowers, the deep blue of the sky, the tranquil surface of lakes, the laughter of children at play, people strolling in parks, families gathered around picnic tables and the more time to spend with family and friends.

Let all the gifts we enjoy this summer deepen our awareness of your love so that we may share this with others and enjoy a summertime of re-creation.

Amen.

Diary Dates

TERM DATES



Fri 21st July 2023 LAST DAY OF TERM PICK UP AT 2:00PM

Mon 24th July - Mon 4th Sep 2023 **SUMMER BREAK**

> Monday 4th September **INSET DAY**

Tue 5th September 2023 FIRST DAY OF AUTUMN **TERM FOR YEARS 1-6**

Mon 23rd Oct - Fri 27th Oct 2023 **HALF TERM**

Mon 30th Oct - Thurs 21st Dec **AUTUMN TERM 2**

Fri 22nd Dec - Fri 5th Jan 2024 **CHRISTMAS BREAK**

Mon 8th Jan 2024 FIRST DAY OF SPRING **TERM**

